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A595 Grizebeck Improvement  
 
A595 Overview 
Junctions improved at Chapels 
The new A595 runs to the east of Dove Bank and Dove Ford  
A new bridge is being created over the new A595  
A new junction is being created at Grizebeck 
 
A595 Northbound towards Grizebeck  
The scheme starts immediately south of Chapels 
Existing 40mph speed limit remains 
 
A595 Chapels Junction 
Right turn lanes are added for Chapels and local access to Buckhorn Lane 
Cycle link and crossing point to join existing A595. 
Speed limit returns to 60pm after Chapels village 
 
A595 Pen Hill Cutting 
The new A595 will be cut into the side of Pen Hill 
Earth mounds will screen Dove Bank 
Underpass created for landowner access only 
 
A595 New Bridge 
Bridge created over new A595 for local access 
 
A595 A5092 New Junction 
New junction created at Grizebeck for A595 / A5092 
 
A595 A5092 Westbound 
New pedestrian crossing added across A5092 
Right turn lane added to improve safety 
40mph speed limit created through Grizebeck 
 
A595 ‘Mousetrap’ Junction 
Bank End ‘Mousetrap’ junction closed to vehicles 
 
A595 View towards new bridge 
 
For more information please visit: cumbria.gov.uk/a595grizebeck 
Or email: a595grizebeck@cumbria.gov.uk 
 
 
 


